FALL LEAF PICK UP IS COMING SOON!

With Fall coming the City of Oconto Falls would like to remind
everyone of the following;

LEAF PICK-UP: Scheduled in the fall for five (5) weeks starting the week of October 16th
and ending November 17th. Please place leaf piles within 3 feet of curb, not in gutter. In
addition, do not place leaf piles within 3 feet of a mailbox, fire hydrant or power pole. Leaf
piles must be free of sticks and yard/pet waste. Do not mulch leaf piles. Residents can also
haul leaves to the compost pile behind the recycling center during recycling center business
hours. Depending on weather conditions, leaf pick-up may be extended.

BRUSH CHIPPING: Chipping will start April 17th and will continue every Monday
(except holiday weeks) ending Oct. 16th. Brush is to be placed at street side with “butts”
facing the street. Brush piled with “butts” in mixed directions will not be picked up. The
City will provide the first 15 minutes of chipping at no charge. After 15 minutes, the city
will charge $1 per minute for all chipping.




